
 

 
 

11 June 2020 
 
Mr. Rodolfo Camacho Velazquez 
Paseo De Lomas Verdes 31 
Fraccionamiento Lomas Verdes 4 S 
Naucalpan 
53125 Estado DE Mexico Select 
Mexico 
 
camachovrodolfo@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Rodolfo: 
 

On behalf of the SPE Board of Directors, I am very pleased to invite you to serve on the Distinguished 
Lecturer Committee (DLC).  Your three year term will begin immediately following the 2020 SPE Annual 
Technical Conference and Exhibition (ATCE) being held in October 2020. 
 

A copy of the charge for this committee is enclosed for your reference.  The committee meets by 
teleconference throughout the year and may hold a combined physical/virtual meeting in conjunction 
with the ATCE or other major SPE events as well.  
 

Each year, several thousand dedicated SPE members contribute their time and talent to assist the 
Society in fulfilling its mission to collect, disseminate, and exchange technical knowledge concerning the 
exploration, development and production of oil and gas resources, and related technologies as well as 
to provide opportunities for professionals to enhance their technical and professional competence. 
 

Simply put, it would not be possible to accomplish the work of the SPE without the dedicated service of 
volunteers such as yourself.  As we navigate truly unparalleled times in our industry, the SPE needs all 
the help it can get.  And to make it personal, I need your help — despite the challenges in our industry 
that will require your time, there is monumental work to be done in support of our organization and its 
members.  First to safeguard that the public we serve has access to the safe, reliable, and economic 
energy resources we provide, and second to focus on technologies and processes that ensure evolution 
and sustainability of oil and gas as a global energy resource. 
 

I genuinely hope that you will accept my invitation to serve on Distinguished Lecturer Committee and 
respectfully request your response by 01July 2020. Please email your response to Cindy Hartley at 
dl@spe.org. 
 

I thank you for your consideration of this opportunity to serve the SPE, and I want to personally thank 
you for the time, effort, and energy that you contribute on behalf of SPE. If can assist you in furtherance 
of SPE's missions, please feel free to contact me at tblasingame@spe.org. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tom Blasingame 

2021 SPE President 
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